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April 9, 2024 
 
 
VIA RESS AND EMAIL 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 

 
Re:   Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas, or the Company) 

EB-2022-0200 – 2024 Rebasing – Updated Draft Rate Order Appendix A and 
Appendix B 
 

 

On March 15, 2024 Enbridge Gas provided an updated Draft Rate Order reflecting the 
Phase 1 Decision. Enbridge Gas subsequently identified a minor correction that affects 
the monthly charge for some general service and contract rate customers. This 
correction has been reflected in the attached Appendix A and Appendix B of the Draft 
Rate Order. There are no changes to the bill impacts provided on March 15, 2024. 

Should you have any questions, please let us know. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Program Director, Strategic Regulatory Applications – Rebasing   
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